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Today we celebrated World Book Day! 

We started the day by parading our costumes in 

the playground.  Everyone’s costumes were 

amazing - well done for all your efforts.  The 

older children thoroughly enjoyed going down to 

the younger children’s classes and reading to 

them.  Another favourite activity was playing 

“Masked Reader”, where the children tried to 

guess which staff member was reading the story!  

A great day was had by all.  Let’s keep this 

enthusiasm going – enjoy sharing books with 

your child and don’t forget to take part in the 

Core Reading Challenge.  

On Tuesday, Year 3 went on a trip to the British 

museum to learn about the Anglo Saxons. They 

had a great time and managed to sneak in to see 

some mummies too!  

Once again, thank you to all of our school 

community for your support and flexibility on 

teacher strike days. 

We hope you have an enjoyable and relaxing 

weekend.  

 

 Joanna Sweeney, Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Aidan and Uma 

Broccoli – Jack and Max 

Curly Kale – Ismaeel and Lily 

Beetroot – Aleina and Alfred 

Basil – Eden and Georgina 

Thyme – Fatimah and Jeslord 

Mint – Ariana and Kason 

Lavender – Amani and Michaela 

Cherry – Yasin and Huseyin  

Rowan – Aiden and Toby 

Willow – Sonny and Liyana 

Oak – Liza and Nazifa 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKING 

Could we ask all parents and 

carers to be mindful of our 

neighbours when parking your car 

outside school at drop off times.  

We have had complaints from 

residents that they have been 

unable to move their vehicles due 

to cars being double-parked.    
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 6th March - Emily will be holding a SATs meeting with the Y6 children and parents in the Top Hall from 9am. 
Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March – upcoming Teacher Strike days  
Royal Academy Young Artists Summer Show – deadline for submissions is 29th March 2023.  Please see the attached 
poster for more information!  
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Have a chat with your child about what this 

word means and try to put it into a sentence! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PHONICS MEETING 

Charlotte will be holding a Phonics Meeting 

for EYFS and Y1 parents on Friday 10th 

March.  Please come along if you need advice 

about supporting your child with reading and 

writing.  
 
 
 
 

 

Our ESOL class visited Tate Modern on Tuesday to view and hear about the Gee’s Bend Quilts on display 

and have a quick peek at Cy Twombly’s pictures, before a visit to the Magdalena Abakanowicz exhibition. 

Lunch in the staff canteen topped off the day. If you are interested in improving your English, our free 

class for parents takes place every Monday morning in the schoolhouse, and new members are welcome. 


